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Veteran’s Day Remembered 

An original speech, written and presented by Americanism Committee Chairman William "Doc" Ryan, during a Veteran's Day Service 
at the Boca Raton Cemetery November 11, 2002 

 

“On the Mall in our Nation's Capital, between the Washington Monument and the Jefferson Memorial, stands the Vietnam Memorial 
Wall and the tribute to my generation's war, the Korean Memorial. There were many conflicts during the last century that involved 
American citizens. Of all the armed involvements there is one that stands alone in terms of total commitment by all the American peo-
ple -- World War Two. 
In the late 1930s, as the forces of evil and darkness began their siege of European nations, America tended to stand aside, looking on 
and offering moral support. After all, we fought World War One and remembered it as "the War to end all Wars." The German on-
slaught was a hard lesson in just how quickly circumstances can change.  
On December 7, 1941 a "Day of Infamy" was proclaimed by President Franklin Roosevelt. The Japanese left us with no choice but to 
become totally immersed in a war of survival. This was not someone else's war, but an attack of a magnitude that threatened, for the 
first time, the very identity and sovereignty of our young nation. The declaration of war by the Japanese, in tandem with the Germans 
and the Italians, brought this response from the Prime Minister of Great Britain, Sir Winston Churchill. Churchill stated, "Many peo-
ple have been astonished, that on the same day, the Japanese have seen fit to declare war on the United States of America and the Brit-
ish Empire. They have indeed embarked on a very considerable undertaking. What kind of people do they think we are? Is it possible 
they don't realize that we will persevere against them until they are taught a lesson that they and the world will never forget?" 

These were brave words, but was his confidence warranted? Our American fleet was destroyed at Pearl Harbor. Our army was under-
trained and undermanned. As a nation we were woefully unprepared. The Germans and the Japanese had been building their war ma-
chines for years. German General Hermann Goering reassured his skeptics, "Americans can't build airplanes and tanks, but they are 
very good at making refrigerators and razor blades." He was wrong! The same processes that were used to mass-produce consumer 
goods were transferred over to make war goods. 
From 1937 to 1941 Japan prided itself on tripling the size of its air force from 1,500 to 4,500 planes. By 1943, American factories 
were producing 7,000 planes a month. Henry Kaiser designed the 10,000-ton Liberty Ship that could be produced in four and one-half 
days and we launched over 8,000 during the war. Our service people fought and died in the various military theatres in Europe and the 
Pacific. However, it was the mobilization of our domestic resources that eventually made it possible for our military to overcome and 
conquer our enemies. 
At the Big Three Conference in Tehran, Soviet Dictator Joseph Stalin offered a toast, "To American productivity, without which this 
war would have been lost." Women came out of the homes and into the factories. My mother, Lillian, who had never worked outside 
the home, went to Miami Airport and became a riveter. Lillian, not Rosie the Riveter, became an integral part of a commitment by all 
Americans to preserve our national heritage. 
Now, 57 years later, we honor all those Americans, dead and living, who paid an enormous price so future generations could live in 
freedom and prosperity. The wisdom of that sacrifice is being fulfilled worldwide. More and more communist and socialist economies 
are embracing democratic principles. American's bravery, sacrifice, courage and selfless patriotism defended not only our American 
way of life, but has brought democracy, freedom and liberty to millions of people in nations near and far. To this end we salute all our 
World War Two Veterans and all Americans who made our victory possible. God Bless You One and All -- and God Bless America.” 

Veteran’s Day Remembered 

Come celebrate Thanksgiving a little early with us! 
Join us for turkey, mashed potatoes, noodles, gravy, but-

tered peas, cranberries, bread, and a pumpkin dessert! 

Cocktails: 5.30p Dinner 6.30p 
Tickets: $12 

Reservations due by Nov 12th - to go also available 



November and December of our year can be referred to as the 
“Giving point”. There are so many things, people and events 
that we can truly give a portion of our earnings and time to that 
it can be so overwhelming. 

A time for all of us to salute and honor our service men and 
women is November 11th, Veterans Day. This National Holi-
day originated as “Armistice Day”, President Woodrow Wilson 
gave fellow ELK General John Pershing, American Expedition-
ary Force Commander of WWI. General Pershing was also a  
Professor of Military Science and Tactics at the University of 
Nebraska-Lincoln from 1891 to 1895, where he created the Per-
shing Rifles. The honor of setting the exact moment that the 
Armistice would forever be marked was left up to him. Per-
shing selected the 11th hour of the 11th day of the 11th month – 
his personal tribute to the memory of those soldiers, “Elks and 
non-Elks alike,” who had fallen. 
 

Unlike Memorial Day, Veterans Day pays tribute to all Ameri-
can veterans—living or dead—but especially gives thanks to 
living veterans who served their country honorably during war 
or peacetime. 

In 1941, the US House and Senate passed a resolution saying 
that Thanksgiving would occur on the fourth Thursday of No-
vember. This would thereby maintain the Christmas shopping 
season during years when November had five Thursdays. 

This may answer why the holiday is scheduled the way that it 
is, but it doesn’t explain why Thursday was chosen instead of 
another day of the week. But some have said it was to create 
Black Friday, so they say.  

Now we have three days which are encouraging us but this No-
vember please remember that 11.6% of your fellow Nebraska’s 
are considered food insecure. This is according to the Map the 
Meal Gap report from Feeding America. Over 200,000 Nebras-
kans struggle with food insecurity. 

What is food insecurity? Food insecurity is defined as being 
without reliable access to affordable and nutritious food. 

But what can we do as Elks? 

There are so many ways we can make a difference. From donat-
ing food and funds to contributing your time through volunteer-
ing, you can choose what’s most meaningful for you. 

Places like; We Can Do This, The Food Bank, People’s City 
Mission, Tabitha, Matt Talbot are some examples of local agen-
cies from which you can choose to donate. You can also donate 
to our very own ENF. 

When you see a Vet or a First Responder give them a hearty 
thank you. If you are so moved to donate just keep it in mind 
that you are making it a November for others and yourself to 
Remember. Have a Fantastic November. We will be seeing you 
around our Lodge! 

 -  Harry 
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Exalted Ruler 
Lodge No. 80 
2021-2022 
 
Harry Montag 

Grand Exalted Ruler, 2021-2022 
T. Keith Mills 
Message from the GER 
Grand Lodge Newsletter, November 2021 

November starts the season  
of caring and sharing 

Scholarship info... 

The holiday season is upon us. I know as Elks we are in a giving 
mood 24 hours a day, seven days a week. But, at this time of year we 
all reach down deeper and work a little harder to help those who are 
less fortunate. Something about this time makes me crave the spirit of 
giving more than usual. I think that is why I love this organization so 
much. I get to have this feeling all year by volunteering and helping 
any way I can to keep “Meeting the Challenge.” 

 

Thanksgiving is one of my favorite times. I do not know what I 
would do if not for the family gatherings and social activities. I re-
member growing up and being surrounded by family and friends for 
the entire day. Socializing, playing games and, of course, consuming 
more food in one sitting than I ever thought was possible. I know 
many Elks Lodges open their doors to serve meals for the homeless 
and others in need. I have had the pleasure helping at these events 
during some of my travels and seeing firsthand the random acts of 
kindness that happen every day through our benevolent activities. It 
is one more reason why I am proud to be an Elk. 
 

Now is also a good time to hold a veterans event at your Lodge coin-
ciding with Veterans Day. So long as there are Veterans, Elks will 
never forget them. Set up a dinner, hold a social event, set up an ac-
tivity or reach out to veterans homes or hospitals in your area and 
determine if there is anything your Lodge can do to thank them for 
their service. We all owe gratitude for the commitment they made to 
our country. 
 

In addition to veterans activities, the Americanism Essay Contest and 
Elks Most Valuable Student Scholarship deadlines are this month. 
Reach out to your schools and give them a friendly reminder. One 
more reminder: Do not forget to turn in your membership report. 
 

Now is the time to start working on your annual Memorial Service 
that will take place December 5, 2021. As you all know, this is the 
time to remember all our departed Members over the past year and 
also reflect on those who have departed in years past. 
 

No matter how you celebrate Thanksgiving or volunteer to serve, 
thank those around you for everything they do and give thanks for 
what you have received.  

UPCOMING SCHOLARSHIP DEADLINES: 

ENF Most Valuable Student - November 15, 2021 -  
https://www.elks.org/scholars/scholarships/MVS.cfm 

ENF Legacy Awards – February 7, 2022 -  
https://www.elks.org/scholars/scholarships/Legacy.cfm 

Lodge 80 Academic, Teaching, and Legacy – January 29, 2022 -  
https://www.elks80.org/scholarship.php 

Nebraska Elks – Vocational, Golf, and PER – see webpage -  
http://nebraskaelks.org/scholarships.php 
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Have you seen the really neat T-shirt members 
of our Drove have been sporting? BA Fisser is 
our artist in residence and she designed and 
made them for us to wear at the football games 
when we work the concession stands and at 
other activities so people know who we are! 
Thank-you, BA….they are really neat!! 

Wauneta Peterson and Diane Z. are the Christ-
mas committee this year, and one of Santa’s elves whispered in my 
ear that they have plans well under way for our party. Can you 
believe it’s that time again! Penny Taylor will be sending out post-
cards with all the information you need, the where and when, so 
watch your mailbox. 

Our next Regular meeting is Wednesday, November 10th at 
5:30pm. We will be nominating our slate of officers to be voted on 
at our December meeting. If you are a member in good standing 
(your 2021 dues are paid) and you would like to run for an office 
please let Diane Zabokrtsky know. You must be present to be 
nominated for an office. 

A reminder: It’s getting time for your Does 2022 yearly dues. Sit 
down, write a check for $20, send it to Sandy and You’re Done! 
No nagging required. 

See you at the Lodge, in the concession stand, at an Elks dinner, 
across the table at Pitch, Burger night, 

or at the bar! 

Sandy Reiber, Secretary   sreiber@windstream.net    402-432-

Hello Fellow Elks, 

Sitting here thinking about this last month and it has been rather inter-
esting. I've been helping a lot more with household chores with Vicki 
not getting around with a bad foot. We were talking the other day 
about how did we have time for jobs, doctor appointments, shopping, 
meetings, etc. Don't know when we found time to work! Thinking for a 
while, I figured out just maybe we did things faster years back. I kind 
of doubt it but it does make sense. I'm sure we are not the only folks 
this is happening to. 

The one bright spot for October was being part of the team initiating 
our daughter-in-law Juli into Elkdom. It felt really good to welcome 
her into the Lodge. I'm sure Wes Durst was proud also. Don't forget, 
November bring the start of the hide project, so bring your deer hides 
to the Lodge and place them in the red bin 
on south side of the building. 

I guess I've rambled on enough. Hope you 
all had a good Halloween and have a Great 
Thanksgiving! 

Be Safe <------------------------> Be Good 

-Larry Jurgens, Lecturing Knight 

Justice from a Holy Scriptural viewpoint—the Bible being its emblem 
for Elks members—is the measuring rod of truth versus falsehood. 
Without justice being even-handed among Elks’ obligations and mem-
bers duties, the Elks’ mission of helps in the local community and 
across this nation would be fruitless. 

Justice, by it’s nature as proposed by God, offered human kind a 
chance for fairness and equity in matters among Elks’ members, as 
well as family, neighbors, friends, coworkers, and others. When justice 
is violated by an Elk, it must be counterbalanced to restore its integrity 
for all concerned. 

Justice is the legitimate fulcrum for not only maintaining order within a 
given organization, it’s  also the manner of correcting and restoring 
order. By Jesus’ accounting; adding, maintaining, and restoring justice 
becomes the means for an organization’s integrity to be compassionate, 
communicative, and honest. 

Justice is God’s gatekeeper for moral and ethical behavior, giving rise 
to an Elk’s full awareness of their place in 
his or her community of fellow human 
beings.  
 

Justice is one of four pillars of being an Elk 
in the community, at work, and at home. 

-Rev. Dr. William Jackson, Loyal Knight 
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Does Dispatch 

Knight’s Tales 

Happy Fall! We’ve had a nice segue into Fall 
weather, and by the time the December newslet-
ter comes, we’ll be full-on into meteorological 
winter. On the bright side, most of the leaves will 
have fallen! Please come celebrate the beginning 
of the holiday season with us on November 13, 
and have your first turkey of the season! I want 
to take this opportunity to wish you and your 
family a lovely Thanksgiving! 

We are over halfway through the Elk year, and 
we still have 17 delinquent members. If you have 
not paid your dues, please do so as soon as possible. We will begin 
printing delinquent members in the December Elk-O-Gram as an 
extra reminder. Remember, you can pay your dues and make dona-
tions online via credit or debit card at 
https://search.revopay.com/elkslodge. Enter “80” and select Lincoln 
80 from the dropdown. On the next page, select “Make a Quick Pay-
ment.” On the next page, enter your member number. If you have any 
problems, please contact me. 

Reminder: We now have voicemail on the lodge phone – 
402.421.6363. You may now call the lodge at any time, day or night, 
with your question or reservation for dinners – just leave us your 
name, number, and message. If you leave a reservation, you may 
assume that it was received. 

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have questions 
or need assistance with all things Elk. See you at the Lodge! 

-Laurie Montag / secretary@elks80.org / 402.202.6673 by text or 
phone 

Secretary’s Corner 

As we see winter present itself, please keep those who are in need 
of warmth in mind. An upcoming opportunity will present itself to 
us in the form of a coat drive. Please help if you can! Gently used, 
new, small and large coats will be given to our children of need. 

Being a part of our last ritual, though I have yet to memorize my 
part, was a lot of fun. Thanks to all for the compliments and un-
derstanding. 

Please keep in mind as we go deeper into winter, while you’re 
shopping for gifts and or heading out to meet friends for lunch. 
Giving a hungry person a meal is not char-
ity. Charity is sharing a meal when you 
yourself are hungry. 

 

- Ed Holloway, Leading Knight 
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...Our Members... Committee Reports 

Membership Drawing: The membership 
drawing for the Oct 6th meeting was for $132. 
Kevin Anderson was the lucky name, but he was 
not in attendance... Neither was Tom Roper on 
Oct 20th. ($148) You have to come to meetings 
to win! Next meeting is Nov 3rd at 7 pm! 

Americanism: No Report.  
Boy Scouts: 2 flags given in Valparaiso, one in Lincoln 

Drug Awareness: No Report. 
Girl Scouts: No Report. 
Hide Program: Bin will be placed on south side of building, bring 
cleaned hides. 
Hoop Shoot: No Report. 
House Committee: No Report. 
ENF: $12.21 as of 10/20/21. The 2021-2022 goal  is $4.80. 
Membership: 233 members, 2 pending. 
Lincoln Youth Football: Teams playing Sundays. 
Retention: No Report. 
Scholarship: No Report. 
Soccer Shoot: No Report. 
Social Community Welfare: No Report. 
Veterans Committee: No Report. 

Committee reports are minimal due to our meetings being abbreviated. 
Many Lodge activities are on hold due to COVID19 concerns. 

Sickness & Distress: None 

 

Deaths: Donald E. Wendelin, 72 year member 
 

Members for Consideration:  
Janet M. Weedman, proposed by Jen Giese 

Members Reinstated: None 

 

Members Initiated: Juliann Jurgens, Hannes Zetzsche, 
Jason Warrick, John Hansen, Harry Malone. 

 

Hidden Number:  
June’s hidden number was Eddy Muggy, he spotted his 
number and claimed his free dinner! 
Look close in this issue, it might be yours! If you spot 
your number, you get a free meal at the next monthly 
dinner! 

The Jolly Corker Pub and Kitchen are open for lunch 11:30 - 
1:30 Thursday - Saturday. Come join us for phillies, soups, 
shrimp, burgers, salads, and more! 
Closed Sunday, Monday, Wednesday. 
Remember that the Jolly Corker Pub closes at 6pm Tuesday - 
Thursday, Saturday. 9pm on Fridays. 
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Exalted Ruler………... 

Leading Knight……… 

Loyal Knight…………. 

Lecturing Knight……. 

Esquire……………….. 

Inner Guard………….. 

Tiler……………………. 

Secretary…………….. 

Treasurer…………….. 

Chaplain……………... 

Trustee 1 Year………. 

Trustee 2 Year………. 

Trustee 3 Year………. 

Trustee 4 Year………. 

Trustee 5 Year………. 

Presiding Justice…… 

Organist ……………... 

Harry Montag 

Ed Holloway 

Dr. William Jackson 

Larry Jurgens 

Heather Chesnut 

Bryan Leavitt 

Vicki Jurgens 

Laurie Montag PER 

Jody Schrage 

Maureen Sadler 

Larry Schwindt PER 

Scott Schrage  

Randy King 

Milt Schmidt 

Jen Giese 

Amy Jacobsen PER 

Wauneta Peterson 

2021-2022  
Elks’ Lodge #80 Officers 

The season is winding down 
and the Elks are going strong. 
"B" Team is seated 2nd and are 
playing in the playoffs, Rookie 
Black is undefeated and are 
playing for the Championship.  

It has been a joy to watch these 

young men and women play 
this year, they have given 
110% showed excellent effort 
and sportsmanship in every 
game played this year. 

The Elks Lodge wants to thank AD Justin White and his army of coaches and 
volunteers for the time they have donated to make this again another successful 
season. Thanks from the Elks! 
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2021-2022 Committees 

Thank you to those who helped fold the EOG for September! 

Remember, many hands make light work... 

Come down to the Lodge to celebrate your birth-
day! Present this coupon and have a free drink on 
us. (Coupon is good 2 days before your birthday, 
on your birthday, and 2 days after your birthday) 
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Happy November Birthdays! 

01 - Shelly Burklund 

02 - Jim Tomka 

03 - Jerry Witte      
04 - Marlen Luff 
05 - William Palmer 
08 - Fran Brennan  
       David Darrah  
       David Kirby 

09 - Jonathan Becker         
10 - Gary Northouse 

       Wauneta Peterson 

16 - Jennifer Giese  
21 - Russell Cowan 

22 - Ed Holloway 

       Keith Kirstine 

       Gerald Miles 

23 - Pat Colborn 

25 - Bruce McKeag 

26 - Tom Hansen 

27 - William Overman 

Did you see something missing? Was there something you want 
to announce? Did you have an advertisement that you wanted to 
add? Do you have pictures from a recent Lodge activity? Have 

suggestions or updates to share? 

Please! Contact the Editor at: Eog.lodge80@gmail.com with any 
tidbits you would like to see included in your Elk-O-Gram. 

Remember, if it’s important, let us know! 15640 

Accident: Scott Schrage 
Activities: Harry Montag, ER, PER 
Americanism:  
Auditing: Jody Schrage           
Benevolence: Larry Bratt PER, PDDGER, 
2VP 
By-Laws Changes:  
Christmas: Larry Schwindt, PER, PSP 
Community Activities: Larry Bratt PER, 
PDDGER, 2VP 
Drug Awareness: Harry Montag, ER, PER 
Eagle Scouts: Randy King 
Elks Memorial Day: Larry Jurgens 
ENF: Larry Bratt PER, PDDGER, 2VP 
Flag Day:  
Fraternal: Gerald Miles, PER 
Girl Scout Gold Award: Randy King 
Gov. Relations: Troy Pedersen, PER 

Hide Program: Larry Jurgens 
Hoop Shoot: Gerald Miles, PER 
Indoctrination: Laurie Montag, PER 
Investigation: Larry Bratt PDDGER, PER, 
2VP 
Membership: Larry Schwindt PSP, PER 
PER Association: Larry Bratt, PER, 
PDDGER, 2VP 
Public Relations: Harry Montag, ER, PER 
Ritual: Larry Bratt PER, PDDGER, 2VP 
Scholarship: Laurie Montag PER 
Soccer Shoot:  
Standing Relief: Laurie Montag PER 
State Major Projects: Larry Schwindt PSP, 
PER 
Veterans: Harry Montag, ER, PER 
Youth Activities: Laurie Montag PER 
Youth Football: Scott Schrage 

Elk-O-Gram Editor’s Note 

Articles Due: Nov 18 

Deadline is ALWAYS midnight of the Thursday after last 

meeting of the month! 

Articles can be sent to Maureen Sadler at: 

eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

All past issues, lodge information, and more can be seen at: 

www.elks80.org 

Created and managed by Webmaster Larry Klein 

Elk-O-Gram is a publication of Elks Lodge #80 Lincoln NE and is published 

11 times a year. 

Karaoke at the Lodge 

The Trustee's would like to report that the donation given to 
WE CAN DO THIS (F Street food pantry) that the pantry is 
now Full and people are being served within the communi-
ty. The flag pole light is not working so we received a few 
bids and brought to the members with our recommendation 

to go with JK Electric to do the 
work, after discussion on the lodge 
floor the members voted to approve 
and proceed with the repairs. The 
Trustee's want to encourage all 
members to get active in the lodge 
by visiting the lodge, or attending a 
monthly dinner and remember, we 

are always looking for volunteers. Don't forget to make 
your calendar for the Turkey and Noodle Dinner Saturday 
November 13th, hope to see you there.   - Scott Schrage  

Notes from the Trustees 

Come get your song on!  

Karaoke, Friday November 19th, 
starting at 6 pm.  
Bring munchies to share, bring 
your friends, sing or be the audi-
ence, we want you either way! 

A big shout out to our members who volunteer to work at the lodge to support 
our lounge, our dinners, and other projects, and in general help make our lodge 
work! Thanks goes to those who served the lodge in October (with kudos to 
any we may inadvertently miss): Larry Bratt; Jen Giese; Ed Holloway; Larry 
Jurgens; Randy King; Harry and Laurie Montag; Milt and Linda Schmidt; 
Jody and Scott Schrage; Bob Sindlar; and Larry Schwindt. And special shout-
outs to the PERs for sponsoring our Oktoberfest dinner, and to Bryan Leavitt 
for fixing our splintering podium! 

VOLUNTEERS TO HELP WITH MONTHLY DINNERS. We particularly 
need volunteers to help clean up after dinners. Duties would include supervis-
ing the young Scouts as they clear tables, stowing salt and pepper shakers, 

wiping down tables, taking down tables and stacking chairs, and vacuuming the lodge room carpet. All this can be done after you 
enjoy your dinner and the raffle. Commit to any or all - upcoming dinner dates currently include 11.13.21 and 12.4.21. Please con-
tact Harry Montag at 402.990.7199 to volunteer. 
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Greetings! You should have received your October EOG last month with all the particulars about our upcoming changes to our Cash 
Calendars. Once again, Lincoln Lodge #80 will be selling cash calendars to help offset the cost of the many Elks sponsored youth ac-
tivities and programs provided for the children of Lincoln and surrounding communities.  
The drawings will begin the 1st of January, 2022 Instructions are as follows:  
 

1. Fill out the required information so we know who you are when you win. i.e. name, address, phone number. Please fill out this infor-
mation legibly.  
 

2. Cut along the dashed line(s) and return your personal information, along with $10 per calendar slip, to Lincoln Lodge #80, 5910 
South 58th Street, Ste A, Lincoln, Nebraska 68516, to the attention of Laurie Montag, Lodge Secretary   
 

3. The calendar slips and dollars which you mail back will be collected for the drawing to be held in January of the New Year (2022).  
 

So, dig out the insert from this month’s (November) Elk- O-Gram and choose the number of chances you’re 
willing to try. Remember, whatever slip is pulled out for that Particular cash drawing payout, a check will be 
made out to you as the winner. For more details, see the back of the calendar for additional instructions. More 
calendars can be made available by copying the existing calendar or by contacting one of your lodge officers 
or one of our Jolly Corker Pub bartenders. It can also be downloaded from the Elks 80 website (http://
elks80.org). Let’s get excited about this event and the many youth activity programs it will help sponsor! 

Thank you for your continued support! - E.R. Harry Montag 

We’ve had great weather for fall - harvest is nearly complete! Lots of things happening at your 
Lodge … please Volunteer for the Concessions stand at the Husker games, it is great fun and 
really helps fill our coffers. See Randy King to help … Oktoberfest was a blast, great turn out, 

so nice to see the Lodge Room full of people laughing and enjoying each other … be sure to call in reservations for the Thanksgiving Din-
ner on the 13th, Turkey, stuffing, mash potatoes and gravy and all the fixin’s … we initiated 5 new members in October, we need to do 
that every month! In next month’s issue will be a list of people delinquent. If you know one or two, please call and encourage them to 
renew their membership and get their dues in. We rely on that to pay the light bill … Scholarship applications are being taken, if you 
know of someone in High School, encourage them to get on line and apply … Elks Youth Football is winding down, the rookie team so 
far has an undefeated season! Great turn out this year for football! ... Karaoke was a lot of fun, as usual, all the regulars were in fine form 
and plenty of munchies to enjoy, please plan on attending on the 19th, 6 pm in the Jolly Cork … please come enjoy the Thursday Lunch 
Bunch every Thursday at 11 at the Pub, chat with other members and catch up on things … please stop by and enjoy an adult beverage, the 
Pub is a benefit of membership, it is a great place to unwind with friends. Be sure your dues are paid up so you are in “good standing” and 
able to enjoy the Pub, the dart board, the video game and all the other perks … while you are at the Pub, check out the rotating pictures on 
the TV on the west wall. Thanks to Harry for his wizardry in making that happen … See you at the Lodge! ... 

Now for the Quickies... 

Cash Calendars! 
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Please support those who 
support your Elk-O-Gram! 

Want to advertise? Contact 
Randy King for more infor-

mation! 

Meet our 
two newest 
2021-2022 
officers! 

Bryan 
Leavitt - 

Inner 
Guard 

Jen Giese - 
Trustee  



Visit www.elks.org/enf to see how you 
can make a difference. 

 

Online Donations: You can now   
support the ENF at any time of day 
from the convenience of your own 
home. To make your gift, go to 
www.elks.org/donate. 

Lodge 80 GOAL: $4.80. As of 10/20/21: $12.21  

Don’t forget to look for the member number in this issue. If you find yours, call the Lodge for your dinner ticket! 

Lincoln Elks Lodge No. 80 
5910 South 58th St. Ste A, Lincoln, NE 68516 

CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED 

Lodge Hours: Tues 3-6 Thurs 11-6, Fri 11-9, Sat 11-6  

Lunch: 11:30 - 1:30           Closed Sunday, Monday, and Wednesdays 

402.421.6363  www.elks80.org 

NON-PROFIT 
U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 
Lincoln, NE 

PERMIT No. 10 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

 

 

 1 Closed 2 

 Pitch 3:00 

3 Closed 

District Deputy 4p 

Trustees Mtg 6p 

Lodge Mtg 7p 

4 

Lunch Bunch 11:30 

5 6 Huskers 
Home| 
Room rented 3p 

7 Closed 

 

 

8 Closed 

 

 

 

9 

Pitch 3:00 

Burger night 5-7p 

Am. Legion 7p 

Am. Legion Aux. 

10 Closed 

Corvette Club 5:30p 

Does 5:30p 

 

11 

Lunch Bunch 11:30 

Scouts 6-8 p 

12  
 

 

 

13  
Thanksgiving 
Dinner 

Cocktails 5:30 

Dinner 6:30 

14 

 

 

 

15 Closed 16 

Pitch 2:30 

Am. Legion 7p 

 

17 Closed 

House Mtg 6p 

Lodge Mtg 7p 

18 

Lunch Bunch 11:30 

Am. Legion 1-3 p 

19 

Karaoke! 6p  
Carry in munchies 

20 Huskers 
Away 

 

 

21 22 Closed 23 

Pitch 3:00  
LARC 6:30p 

 

24 Closed 

 

 

25 Happy 

Thanksgiving! 
Lodge Closed 

 

26 Huskers  
Home 

 

27  

 28 

         

 

29 Closed 

 

 

30  
Pitch 3:00p 

 

 

1 Closed 

Trustees Mtg 6p 

Lodge Mtg 7p 

2 

Lunch Bunch 11:30 

 

3 

 

4 Volunteer’s 
Dinner 

Concessions Volun-
teers recognition 

November 2021 


